
End-of-Year 
Celebration

Why: To celebrate the completion of our school year.

When: Wednesday 18th  December, starting at 12:30pm eating around 1:00pm

Bring: We are excited to celebrate the end of the year together by sharing some foo. To make 
it easier for all, we have given each grade some categories. Please only bring something 
from one of the categories assigned to your child’s grade. 

4A: Hot food, crackers, chocolate or cheese
4B: Fruit, chips, cakes/slices or dip
3/4C: Vegetables, cookies, lollies or sandwiches/rolls 

To minimise waste and reduce cost for families, we are asking you to only bring something   
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